
BY ALDS. BORKOWSKI, JOHNSON, SPIKER, DODD, HAMILTON, COGGS, STAMPER, 

PEREZ, LEWIS, RAINEY 

  

Resolution congratulating Jim Daul on his retirement from the Department of Neighborhood 

Services. 

 

 WHEREAS, 

JIM DAUL 

retired with pride and satisfaction as a team leader with the Department of Neighborhood 

Services on June 25, 2021 after more than 16 years of dedicated service to the City of 

Milwaukee; and 

WHEREAS, Jim Daul attended the University of Detroit but when a school of 

architecture was formed at UW-Milwaukee he transferred there, receiving his architecture 

license in 1977 and his Master’s in Architecture in 1980; and 

WHEREAS, Jim Daul has years of professional experience and has worked at various 

architectural firms as a Senior Project Manager, over the years he has found success as a Plan 

Examiner around the City of Milwaukee and retires as a registered architect in more than 15 

states; and 

WHEREAS, Jim Daul has overseen plans on many notable projects such as the Fiserv 

Forum, the Bucks Training Facility, alterations to the Bradley Symphony Center, Marcus 

Amphitheater and Komatsu building, and the Northwestern Mutual Office and Residential 

Towers; and 

           WHEREAS, Jim Daul gained and displayed expertise through his work and performed 

with confidence and skill during his employment, completely meeting the challenges of his 

responsibilities as a team leader while serving as a fine example of a dedicated employee; now, 

therefore, be it 

 RESOLVED, That the Common Council of the City of Milwaukee herewith congratulates 

Jim Daul on his retirement from the Department of Neighborhood services, extends its 

appreciation on behalf of the community, and wishes for him a happy and healthy retirement; 

and, be it 

FURTHER RESOLVED, That a suitably engrossed copy of this resolution be presented 

to Jim Daul, an outstanding employee. 

Introduced by Common Council members Mark A. Borkowski, Cavalier Johnson, Scott 

Spiker, Nikiya Dodd, Ashanti Hamilton, Miele A. Coggs, Russell W. Stamper, II, José G. 

Pérez, Chantia Lewis and Khalif J. Rainey and approved by all members of the Milwaukee 

Common Council on May 25, 2021. 
 


